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Sent: Wednesday, April 1,20204:22 PM

To: RA-STRegulatoryCounsel@pa.gov APR 1 020
Cc: IRRC

Subject Regulation #16A-5334: Fees”

CAUTION: “LXTERNAL SENDER” This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments

unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I strongly opose the proposed dramatic increase in fees. Physicians are already required to pay excessive fees
for various applications / licensure that we are obligated to pay. If you cannot make a balanced budget with the
massive amount of fees you already collect, then the solution is to hire more competent accountants and obtain
new board members that are capable of making financially responsible decisions.

Zackary Byard
Psychiatry Resident PGY 2
The Wright Center for Community Health
111 North Washington Avenue Scranton, PA 18503
Cell: 570.892.1570 Email: Byardz(thewri2htcenter.orp
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